

BELLEVUE HIGH SCHOOL BELLEVUE MIDDLE SCHOOL

201 Center Street • Bellevue, Kentucky 41073 • 859-261-2980

Together We Achieve

January 25, 2016

Dear Mark,

I am writing on behalf of the students and staff of Bellevue High/Middle School to formally thank you for your donation of 60 new laptop computers to our school. Your donation was such a blessing and came at a time of our greatest need!

Before your donation, we were struggling to meet the technological needs of our students and staff. We have two computer labs, but one is now being used full time for our students taking online classes via our Blended Learning program. The other lab is in use nearly every period, every day, as all of our teachers have been using it for student research and projects. We had one mobile laptop cart that was at least 10 years old and was constantly in disrepair. Your donation has certainly changed our technology situation for the better!

Now we have two new laptop carts to accommodate 50 of the laptops you donated. We are using 10 of the laptops for our new math intervention program to help students struggling with math. Our teachers and students are so excited to have the new laptops and they are impressed with the quality of them. I have had so many adults and kids make positive comments about how they can better utilize technology for learning.

Mark, again I thank you from the bottom of my heart for your donation to our school! It has lifted the spirits of our teachers and students at a time they really needed it. Thank you so much for the blessing you have bestowed on us. We will be forever grateful!

Sincerely,

Dave Eckstein, Principal